
KALISPELL SCHOOL DISTRICT #5 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO IMPOSE NONVOTED LEVIES 

As an essential part of its budgeting process, the Kalispell School Board of Trustees is authorized by law to impose levies to support its budget. The 

Kalispell School District No. 5 Board of Trustees estimates the following increases or decreases in revenue and mills for the funds noted below for the 

next school fiscal year beginning July 1, 2023, using certified taxable valuations from the current school year as provided to the district: 

 

 

 

The District intends to use the permissive Building Reserve levies listed above and state major maintenance aid to address facility and land 

improvements, including but not limited to elementary lead and water remediation, boiler replacement, flooring upgrades and asbestos abatement, roof 

repairs, fire code compliance and sidewalk repairs.  

These estimates are preliminary; changes are expected before the final budgets are set in August. Please contact the District Business Office at (406) 

751-3400, ext. 3412 or denise.williams@sd5.k12.mt.us  if you have questions or need additional information. 

Denise Williams 

District Clerk 
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